
 

Administrative Services Committee 

June 10, 2025 

Status of funding for 6 new construction homes 

Department: N/A 

Presenter: N/A 

Caption: Request the status of commission approved infrastructure funding for 6 new 

construction homes in the Sand Hills Community. This funding in the 

amount of $250,000 was approved by the full commission on August 

01,2023. Despite numerous email and verbal inquiries within the past 2 years 

to the HCD department staff, we have not received any definitive responses 

to receive the funds or a path to move forward. 

Background: N/A 

Analysis: N/A 

Financial Impact: N/A 

Alternatives: N/A 

Recommendation: N/A 

Funds are available in 

the following accounts: 

N/A 

REVIEWED AND 

APPROVED BY: 

N/A 

 


